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IR Update Interviews Associate Christina Costley for Article 
on Executive Compensation Lawsuits
January 23, 2013

Christina Costley, an associate in the firm's Litigation Practice, spoke with IR Update on the 
increasing number of executive compensation lawsuits filed in reaction to failed say-on-pay votes. 
Ms. Costley says that the plaintiffs' bar's new litigation strategy evolved from merger-objection suits, 
where timely filing gives the plaintiffs leverage by threatening to delay or even derail an acquisition. 
Click here to read the full article, "Compensation Lawsuits: A Growing Threat," which appears in the 
January 2013 issue of NIRI's IR Update magazine.
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